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Dear Rachel, 

From our knowledge of Mr Mark Warters, he has always been friendly, and helpful. Any decisions made, have been 

made after consulting with us and agreeing what would happen. 

We agreed to and approved of the fencing and trees being planted on the grass  and helped in 

the planting of those trees. 

Mark has always been available to listen to us and offer us his time and enthusiasm when asked to do so. 

Kind regards 

 


